






Management Agreement  

Chiefs Report 

January 2021 

 

• Signed Site Disturbance permit for Driveway on Sausser Rd.  01/04 

• Signed Building permit for Shop on Loffs Bay Rd.  01/05 

• First round of COVID-19 shots were administered to crew members who wanted 

them the week of  01/04 

• Attended the special Commissioners on  01/12 

• Drove District on 01/13, clearing roads and checking Storm Damage 

• Signed Building permit for Shop on Weniger Hill Rd.  01/15  

• Signed several  C/O’s 

 

 

 

Next Month 
• Continue Annual service on the Fleet.  

• Second round of COVID-19 shots will be administered the week of 02/01. 

• Continue gathering information for upcoming Long Range Planning meeting. 

Tentative date is Feb. 

 

 

 

                     

 

                           

 

 

 


